Date

Recipient

Dear      :


We are in receipt of your letter dated       in which you requested to review the records pertaining to the load you transported for us on     , our load reference      .


We understand that under Regulation 49 CFR Part 371.3, we are required to keep certain records documenting brokered transactions for three years. The information must be available for review by the parties to a brokered transaction.  Our company fully complies with the regulations, and makes the information available in our office during normal business hours.


Unfortunately, you are not a party to the transaction.  While you may have hauled the load, the parties to the transaction are the shipper that hired us and the motor carrier that we hired.  Your recourse as an owner operator working for      , is to seek an accounting of the transaction from them. 


Thank you for your inquiry.

Very truly yours,

